
From: 
	

Murray, Darlene 
Sent: 
	

March-25-14 11:10 AM 
To: 
	

Moor, Linda 
Subject: 
	

FW: notice of motion 

Councillor Sponga 

That Staff report back in thirty days on the implementation of removable speed humps as a pilot project, for the purpose 
of mitigating excessive speed on Millard Ave West of Lorne Ave and East of Queen Street. 

Darlene Murray 
Executive Assistant to the Councillors 
905-953-5323 
dmurrayAnewmarket.ca  
www.newmarket.ca  
Follow us on Twitter @townofnewmarket 
Newmarket: A Community Well Beyond the Ordinary 

The information contained in this message is directed in confidence solely to the person(s) named above and may not be otherwise distributed, copied 
or disclosed The message may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under the Municipal Freedom of 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately advising of the error and 
delete the message without making a copy. Thank you." 

From: Sponga, Joe 
Sent: March-25-14 10:34 AM 
To: Murray, Darlene 
Subject: notice of motion 

"That Staff report back in thirty days on the implementation of removable speed humps as a pilot project, for the purpose 
of mitigating excessive speed on Millard Ave West of Lorne Ave and East of Queen St." 
Thanks 


